
 
The Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality 

 

As noticed on October 10, 2017, the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality (WDEQ), Air 
Quality Division (Division) will be extending the comment period deadline for the public hearing held by 
the Environmental Quality Council (EQC) on December 5, 2017, in Room 1699 of the Herschler Building, 
122 West 25th Street, Cheyenne, Wyoming.  

The proposed rulemaking Dockets include # 17-2101 (R-28), and # 17-2102 (R-29).  Comments on the 
proposed revisions contained in R-28 and R-29, opened October 10, 2017, will now close at 5:00 p.m. 
(MST) on November 29, 2017.  Written comments should be submitted to: Administrator, Air Quality 
Division, 200 West 17th Street, Cheyenne, Wyoming, 82002; faxed to 307-635-1784; or submitted via the 
Division’s electronic public comment form.  Electronic comments may be submitted by filling out the 
public comment form provided at: http://aq.wyomingdeq.commentinput.com/.  Copies of the public 
notice, Notice of Intent to Adopt Rules, and the proposed rules are available at the same address.  If you 
have any questions regarding the proposed rules, contact Amber Potts, Air Quality Division, at 307-
777-2489.  The Division will file an Analysis of Comments with the EQC prior to the December 5, 2017 
public hearing.  The proposed rules, comments submitted, and the response to comments will be posted 
on the Council’s website at: https://eqc.wyo.gov/Public/Dockets.aspx under Docket # 17-2101 for R-28, 
and #17-2102 for R-29. 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, special assistance or alternative formats will be 
made available upon request for individuals with disabilities. 
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